
RISING 6th  Graders:       

 

This packet is meant to keep the skills you learned in grade 5 

fresh over the summer and make for an easier transition to 

grade 6 math.  Please complete 3 problems per week over the 

10 weeks of summer break.  (Please keep your work and attach 

it to the packet if it’s on a separate sheet.) If you are going on 

vacation, you can certainly double up on the weeks before and 

after your vacation and leave your packet at home!  Please turn 

in your completed packet to Mr. Huston on your first day of 

school in September. This packet will be your first math grade 

as a 6th grader! Have a great summer! 


